
MichiKen Scholarships Appeal 2016 
 

In this season of generosity, the MichiKen team asks for your support for the Bishop Lawi Imathiu 
Secondary School (BLISS) in Kithoka, Kenya.  A family must pay $125 per year to send a student to 
BLISS.  Please help the Michigan Kenya Partnership meet our goal of granting 100 scholarships in 
2017.  This will meet the needs of the BLISS students who come from very poor families.  When 
day laborers earn a few dollars per day, or a family’s breadwinner becomes ill and cannot work, $125 per 
year can be an insurmountable challenge. 
 
One student writes in his scholarship application “"My older brother completed school at BLISS.  My 
mother sold all we had so that our brother can join university.  There is nothing else remaining for my 
mother to sell and pay my school fees.”    His mother sold the family’s belongings to pay university fees 
for her older son, who scored high enough in his senior exams to get a government scholarship for the 
bulk of his university tuition.  But there’s nothing left for the younger brother.  What a heartbreaking 
choice.   
 
100% of your tax-deductible gift will be used for scholarships and any amount is appreciated.  

Donations may be made online at www.michiken.org or via checks mailed to The Michigan Kenya 
Partnership, 6177 Windmill Ct, Saline, MI  48176. 
 
You will also want to visit www.michiken.org to read the newly published 2016 Activity Report:  2,200 
children receiving care from dental faculty and students, promising medical and pharmaceutical research, 
new projects by UM engineering students, the third year of MichiKen business microloans ... there is 
much to celebrate! 
 
Meet three of the 2016 MichiKen scholarship recipients:   
 

From Sharonivy (left) -- "Due to the fact that my mother is not learned she has no good job...  I believe if I 
get support in my school fees I will be able to change my family background and the community, too."   
 
From Joy (center) -- "My parents have a small land that they use to sustain our basic needs.  My mother 
sometimes works as a house girl to raise some cash to help us in our studies...I believe if I get support in 
my school fees I will be able to change my family and community." 
 
From Wickliff (right)—“My father has a small job than only raises money for food and small other basic 
needs.  My mother is jobless.  I believe I am capable of helping my parents and other children in society.  
I believe when I get support in my school fees, I will be able to achieve my dreams of becoming an 
engineer.”   
 

As this year draws to a close, your friends from MichiKen, the University of Michigan, and Kenya 

wish you joy and peace in 2017!   
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